
 

   AMERICAN SUZUKI MOTOR CORPORATION 
    AUTOMOTIVE  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE – STOP SALE 
 
 

To: All Suzuki Dealers 
 All Suzuki Dealership General Managers 
 All Suzuki Dealership Sales Managers 
 All Suzuki Dealership Service Managers 
 
Subject:  Stop Sale – Certain Forenza/Reno Models 
 Affected Vehicle Production Dates; May 6, 2005 to December 20, 2006 
 
 
 
We regret to inform you to stop sale immediately of affected 2006 and 2007 Forenza and Reno 
models.  Information on parts shipments and repair procedures are available in the 
corresponding Parts, Service Campaign, and Technical Bulletins posted to Suzuki Connect. 
 
For now, do not deliver any affected 2006 and 2007 Forenza and Reno models until repairs are 
completed.  A detailed list of affected VINs as of 7/27/07 by dealer, is attached.  Note VINS 
marked with an asterisk (*) will receive unique replacement parts including fasteners/washers. 
 
 
 
Thank you,  
 

 
 
Chuck Halper 
V.P., Service & Quality 
 
 
Attachment: “KY” V.I.N. LIST – Affected in-stock vehicles as of 7/27/07; list includes vehicles 
needing only buckle replacements (no asterisk), and vehicles needing buckle and 
fastener/washer replacements (with asterisk-*). 
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